
Department of Planning and Budget 
2017 Fiscal Impact Statement 

 

1. Bill Number:   SB812 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Marsden 

 

3.  Committee: General Laws and Technology 

 

4. Title: Board for Asbestos, Lead, and Home Inspectors; home inspections; required 

statement related to the presence of yellow shaded corrugated stainless steel 

tubing. 

 

5. Summary:  Provides that whenever a home inspector observes the presence of any shade of 

yellow corrugated stainless steel tubing during a home inspection, his observation must be 

included in the inspection report along with the following statement: "Manufacturers believe 

that this product is safer if properly bonded and grounded as required by the manufacturer's 

installation instructions. Proper bonding and grounding of the product can only be 

determined by a licensed electrical contractor.” 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  No state fiscal impact. 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  It is anticipated that this bill will not result in a fiscal impact to the 

Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation. The bill amends the Code to 

provide for a required statement related to yellow shaded corrugated stainless steel tubing 

observed during a home inspection. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Department of Professional and 

Occupational Regulation. 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

11. Other Comments:  None. 


